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Rottneros AB (publ) brings forward the publication date for the 
Q2 report – new date 26 July 

Rottneros has decided to bring forward the publication date of its interim report for the second 
quarter 2018 to 26 July, instead of the previously announced date, 9 August. The reason is that 
the interim report will be finalised earlier than planned.  

 

For more information, please contact:  
Lennart Eberleh, President and CEO Rottneros AB, +46 270 622 65 
 

 

This information is information that Rottneros AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the 
Securities Markets Act. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact person set out above, at 15:30 CET on 23 July 2018. 


